
Great News 
Cranford High School!

Some of your favorites are back for 
grab and go including:

Hot Sandwiches
Pizzeria Pizza

Deli Sandwiches
Snacks and more



Pre-ordering is a thing of the past for High

School students starting December 1st.



We will be offering a limited menu to start 
(due to supply chain issues). 

However, our menu selections will expand as
they become available ensuring students will

have a variety of options. 



Funding your child's account is convenient,
quick and easy using the 
Payschools Central App

https://payschoolscentral.com/
*Cash and checks are accepted in the cafeteria 

The Cafeteria 
is Now 

https://payschoolscentral.com/

